
                     Order of the Secret Monitor 

                     Province of Essex 
                           

                            
          

The Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler  
R. Wy. Bro. Paul Fell, 

The Officers and Brethren of the Province of Essex 

Request the pleasure of the company of 

The Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler, or his Representative 

At the Annual Meeting of the Province of Essex 
To be held at 

The Braintree Masonic Centre 
Howard Hall 

36 Bocking End, Braintree, Essex CM7 9AA 
On Saturday 4th October 2025 at 11.00 a.m. 

Followed by Luncheon at 1.15 p.m. 
Please reply (Email preferred) by Saturday 20th September to the Provincial Grand Recorder:- 

R. Wy. Bro. Barry G. Hurst, P.G.G. 
37, Pentland Avenue 

Chelmsford 
Essex, CM1 4AY 

Telephone: - 01245 961694 
Email: - barryghurst@gmail.com 

      Menu 

❖ Paté with Ciabatta Toast 
❖ Plated Salad with Cold Meats & New Potatoes 
❖ Cheese & Biscuits 
❖ Tea or Coffee 

Please advise of any dietary requirements.  
Alternatives are  Egg Mayonnaise - Sea Bass - Ice cream 

We would be delighted to welcome further members of your Province to our meeting and the 
luncheon on payment of the £30 dining fee, inclusive of wine. Payment by transfer, in advance 
please should be made to:- 

 Sort Code 55-50-28 
Account   02362201 

Ref:- “Name AM25” 

mailto:barryghurst@gmail.com

